
9/20/20 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Now that a couple of days has passed since the storm, I wanted to do a follow-up email 
on the IAM Disaster Relief. Hopefully, this finds all safe after the storm and by now, you 
have power.  For those who do not, it should not be long before it is on in your area. 
 
If someone in your group has damage and they are applying for disaster relief, please 
get the complete package from the member and get it to me to so I can complete the 
form where it has "This request is verified by IAM Representative: 
 
I will review for completeness, complete my section and send it to GLR Martin for 
processing.   This way, if there are any incomplete areas, I can call and speak with the 
member for clarification prior to submittal.  I will also be tracking all relief submittals to 
ensure everyone is taken care of which submits for IAM Disaster Relief which falls 
within the criteria!  
 
If you can scan and send it too me great, if you can't I will be available to come to you or 
the member to pick them up.  I can make trips to NAS Whiting and NAS Pensacola a 
couple of times a week if necessary to pick up any application packages which are 
ready.   
 
Thanks all, and if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
me! I am available for pick-up whenever you need me to! 
 
 
Brad Smith 
Assistant Directing Business Representative 
IAM&AW District Lodge 75 
502 Plaza Drive, Enterprise AL 36330 
Office: (334) 347-4085  
FAX:    (334) 347-4088  
Email: bsmith@iam75.org 
 
 
 
On Wed, Sep 16, 2020 at 12:25 PM Brad Smith <bsmith@iam75.org> wrote: 

This email is being sent to all Chief Stewards within Local Lodge 2902 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
It was a devastating evening and day for a lot of you and hopefully, this finds you and 
your families well.  I have been able to text most of you this morning and  I have heard 
of some damage from some of you. 
 
Please be safe and when you can take pictures of any damage you may have to your 
home so we can submit to the IAM for assistance.   
 

https://iamdl75.org/
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mailto:bsmith@iam75.org
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I am attaching a copy of the IAM Disaster Relief Guidelines and a Disaster Relief 
Package.  Please pass on the Disaster Relief Package to any members who may need 
it.  It will need to be filled out and returned to me.   
 
If anyone needs any assistance over the next couple of days, please let me know and I 
will do what I can to assist. 
 
I will leave you all with one last note I heard this morning. When your power goes out, 
remember to eat all of your popsicles!  
 
 Kind regards, 
 
Brad Smith 
Assistant Directing Business Representative 
IAM&AW District Lodge 75 
502 Plaza Drive, Enterprise AL 36330 
Office: (334) 347-4085  
FAX:    (334) 347-4088  
Email: bsmith@iam75.org 
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